
From: Forward Planning 

Sent: 19 January 2006 08:40 

To: Eric Teagle 

Subject: FW: mary webb  

  
-----Original Message----- 

From: Mary @ Websters [mailto:websters.salis@eclipse.co.uk] 
Sent: 18 January 2006 09:21 

To: Forward Planning 
Subject: mary webb  

Dear Sir, 
I am very late in responding - hope it's not to late for me to put forward some views on the proposed car parking 

fee's from the Bed and breakfast / self catering group of the Salisbury Tourism Partnership 
  
Mostly there was a consensus of opinion that your ideas were acceptable  
with just one or two suggestions -  
  
Sunday and evening charges - we would support a minimum charge - say £1.00 
Ames, Mere, Downton introduction of charges - split decision here not surprisingly - rural say No city say Yes 
  
Market Traders - should only be allowed a maximum of 2 vehicles in the square on trading days 
  
Market Square Parking Charges - we suggest -  
1/2hour = £3.00   1 hour - £4.20 11/2 hour - £5.00  It was felt with the parking metres around city - market 

square parking should be discouraged 
  
It was also felt that Bed and Breakfast/Guest Houses operating within the city centre should be given extra 

visitors permits free of charge as this is having a detrimental effect on start up business and making those 

already operating less competitive  
  
Regards,  
  
Mary Webb 
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